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This document confirms the agreement between MSP KOSHER and THE HERBIVOROUS
BUTCHER, that both parties will work to ensure the kosher status of said establishment. THE
HERBIVOROUS BUTCHER, with the help of MSP KOSHER, will educate its employees about
the LAWS OF KASHRUT and Kosher Food Production. The supervision agreed upon is Yotze
V'Nikhnas—representatives from MSP KOSHER will randomly, continuously and thoroughly
inspect THE HERBIVOROUS BUTCHER location in the FOOD BUILDING, ensuring that
said establishment is under MSP KOSHER'S direct Kosher Supervision.

Should there be any contravention of the agreed upon policies and terms, MSP KOSHER will
accept that as a desire to terminate the supervision relationship.

This letter does not certify this establishment as Kosher for Passover.

This letter of certification is valid only for the duration of the 2022 Minnesota State Fair
August 25 - September 5, 2022 and is subject to renewal at that time.
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Collin Sandoe
Kitchen Manager, The Herbivorous Butcher

Rabbi Avi S. Olitzky
Director of Supervision,
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